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Senators,  

I would like to take this opportunity to encourage you all to support SB 5533. This bill 

is imperative to not only continue to keep current operations functioning within the 

organization, but to ensure that the Oregon National Guard is able to maintain its 

readiness and strength to continue to serve the Governor, Oregon residents, and the 

U.S., if called upon. Thank you for supporting SB5533 which is required to maintain 

the many services that the Oregon National Guard has provided and will be able to 

provide in the future. 

CW5 (Ret) Terry Swartwout 

39 year of Oregon Military Service 

3 years of U.S. Military Service 


